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SCHOOL REOPENING AFTER SUMMER BREAK 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Greetings! 
 
We hope you and your families had a wonderful and restful summer break. The 
school will reopen for students on Monday, 1st July, following the regular school 
schedule. School transport will operate on all routes as per the usual timings. 
We eagerly await the return of our students and are excited to embark on 
another year of learning and growth together.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 


